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WORLD DOWN SYNDROME DAY 

Thank you to those who came to school on      

Thursday in odd socks to raise awareness of Down 

syndrome.  

 

Through the simple act of wearing mismatched 

socks, we came together 

to promote inclusivity, 

acceptance, and              

understanding for           

individuals with Down 

syndrome. 

15th - 21st March  

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2GS KS2: 4MC            

House of the Week: Wolf                                   

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Katherine A  KS2: Tenzing L  

18th - 22nd March  

KM Benjamin K  KP Frankie-Joe F REC Jacob D/Jasper S                 

1C Arlo H   1H Leo S  2J Jaxon C    2GS Hantang W                           

3B Henry B 3H Dylan H  4C Rory A    4MC Ellen H         

5C Poppy B  5SR Lucas L  6G Charlotte H 6M Evan D  

Pen License  

Luke F 

 

18th - 22nd March  

Rec 95%, Year 1 98%, Year 2 96%, Year 3 93%, 

Year 4 96%, Year 5 95%, Year 6 99%                  

Star Bonds 

Benjamin C, Ella R, Theo T, Ismail S 

Moorfield Tables  

Rowan C, Logan E, Reegan M, Parsa D                                          

Headteacher Award 

 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



END OF HALF TERM ACHIEVERS ASSEMBLY 

We have our usual assemblies on the last day of 

term, Thursday 28th March, to celebrate those 

children who have done particularly well with 

their basic skills in the last half term. If your 

child has been chosen, you should have received 

an invite (Please check your junk/spam folder just in case!). 

Reception/KS1 9.15am, Year 3/4 10am and Year 

5/6 10.30am. We look   forward to seeing you 

there.  

 

MUSIC SERVICE LESSONS FOR KS2 PUPILS 

Your child received a music demonstration this 

week from tutors at Stockport Music Service.  

 

Lessons are available for Strings, Brass,      

Woodwind, Piano/Keyboard, Guitar and Drums.  

 

If you are interested, please sign up as soon as 

possible to ensure a place after the Easter        

holidays, using the below link - 

https://www.stockportmusicservice.org.uk/

lessons-

instrument-

hire. " 

 

Or follow  this 

QR code link 

 

https://www.stockportmusicservice.org.uk/lessons-instrument-hire
https://www.stockportmusicservice.org.uk/lessons-instrument-hire
https://www.stockportmusicservice.org.uk/lessons-instrument-hire
https://www.stockportmusicservice.org.uk/lessons-instrument-hire


ATTENDANCE 

We wanted to remind 

you of the attendance 

letter that was sent 

out earlier this week, 

as well as the           

envelope you will have 

received sharing your 

child’s current             

attendance.  

 

Regular attendance 

plays a crucial role in 

your child's             

educational journey, 

and we greatly              

appreciate your            

partnership in helping 

your child achieve 

their full potential. If 

you have any          

questions or require 

further clarification please contact us. 

 

AND FINALLY …  

A reminder that we finish for the end of the spring term 

on Thursday.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher             
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